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NEVADA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
Board Agenda Memo 
 
 
MEETING DATE: January 25, 2022 
 
TO: Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Rachel Roos 
 
SUBJECT: Resolution approving execution of Amendment No 1 to the Software 

License and Support Agreement with JUMP Technology Services, LLC for access to the 

automated elder care and dependent adult services system for Adult Protective Services 

(APS), known as AACTS to increase the contract price from $34,040 to $34,940 (an 

increase of $900) and amend Exhibit “F” to reflect the increase in the maximum contract 

price for the contract term of July 1, 2019 through June 30, 2022.(RES 19-378) 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Approve the attached Resolution. 
 
FUNDING: Services will be funded by Federal, State and Department realignment 

dollars.  Services are included within the Department’s FY 2021/22 budget and there are 

no county general fund dollars required in the Agreement. 
 
BACKGROUND:  The County previously had a long-standing contract with 

McWilliams Mailliard Technology Group, Inc. (MMTG), for these services per Purchase 

Order and had automatically renewed annually via Purchase Order.  Under this 

Agreement with JUMP, the County will contract under the existing contract for a period 

of three years.  

 

The Department desired to access the automated elder care and dependent adult services 

system for Adult Protective Services (APS), known as AACTS as developed and offered 

by JUMP for the purpose of APS intake, case management and reporting requirements.   
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Per resolution 19-378 approved by the Board of Supervisors on July 9, 2019, JUMP 

granted licenses to the County for use of its software as a service product(s) on a Web 

Portal/Host system and provide general support, product support, system support and 

technical and user training. 

 

It is recommended that this Resolution be passed as it will enable the Department 

continued access to automated data for elder and dependent adult services necessary for 

State reporting requirements.    

 

Item Initiated and Approved by:  Rachel Roos, LCSW, Director of Social Services 

 


